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On Sunday 27 April it will be the 45th London Marathon. At the
Cambridge centre, Activities Facilitator Mark and his wife Claire will be
raising money running 26.2 miles for Papworth Trust. They have been
doing some fundraising events with a cake sale, a very successful darts
evening and a disco called ‘Glitter and Beats' on 15 March.

The newsletter group had a few questions to ask Mark about
running and the marathon.

What made you start running?
| was getting older and wanted to get fit. My wife Claire
had started boot camp and | joined six months later. |
B found out that | was good at running and continued - it's
8 been about 11 years now.

Do you feel nervous at the start of a race?
. Yes, | always get a bit nervous but that soon goes once |

get going.

Why did you choose to run for the Papworth Trust?
This is the second time I've run the marathon for the
Papworth Trust . | can see first-hand how the money can

Mark and Claire

after the be used to benefit the customers
Cambridge half
marathon - How many medals do you have?

I've got lots of medals and too many to count



Let’'s Boogie

With lots of amazing effort and plenty of puff the Glitter
and Beats party finally was upon us. We had customers,
carers and family attend and what an amazing event as
you can see. Here are a few photos from the night.

Everyone who attended had an amazing time with
a tuck shop for refreshments, snacks and lots of
dancing. A massive thank you to everyone who
attended and donated making the evening a great
success.



